STATE UNIVERSITY OF [IOWA

MATHEMATICS AND ASTRONOMY lowa City

May 8, 1958

Professor Earle L. Canfield
Drake University
Des Moines 11, Iowa

Dear Professor Canfleld:

I have your letter of May 2, I agree
with you completely that the best thing to do
is pay Professor Blumenthal the $7.00.

I shall not be avallable thls summer
for any travel and surely if you feel that you
are likely to be in the neighborhood of the

- Massachusetts Institute of Technology during
August 25 and 28, then I feel that you are the
person who should make that trip as represen-
tatlve office of our section.

Sincerely yours,
E. N. ObergZ
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